
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 1995 

 

 

TO:  Jim Wickliffe, Scheduling Unit 

Office of the Federal Register 

 

FROM: Sheryl L. Walter, General Counsel 

 

RE:  Executed originals of proposed interpretive regulation for 

publication in Federal Register 

 

 

Enclosed are three executed originals of  the Assassination Records 

Review Board's proposed interpretive regulations.  I made the changes we 

discussed yesterday over the phone and that were included in your fax to 

me that I received yesterday afternoon.  I have also attached a "Request 

for Special Handling" form. 

 

It is my understanding that this will be put in the public reading 

room on Monday and published in the Federal Register on Tuesday, 

February 7.  If this is not the case or if there are any problems with the 

enclosed text, please give me a call at 724-0815.  Thanks so much for all 

of your help on this -- I really appreciate it. 


